
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

12th October 2020 

We will be looking at the story 

‘Peace at Last’. The children will 

be able to use stick puppets to 

retell the story. 

Literacy 
Maths  
We will learning 

all about the number five and 

making groups of five with 

objects. 

We will also be learning the song 

‘Five Currant Buns’, and using 

props to sing it. 

Topic 
We will be looking at the different senses 

this week, in particular, using our eyes and 

ears. The children will learn about wearing 

glasses to help those who cant see very 

well, and have a go at playing in our 

optician role play area. 

We will also be inviting the children to play 

a ‘what’s that smell?’ game, and have a 

go at smelling things such as jam, spices, 

soap and hot chocolate powder. 

Please ensure that you are social distancing at drop off and collection times. Please 

keep at least two metres away from other families. Once you have dropped your child 

off at the gate, please walk back around the cones and out of the gate, maintaining a 

safe distance of two metres. 

Messages 

What sounds can 

your child hear 

around their 

house? 

Can they tell you 

what it is? 

 Home Learning 

Thank you! 


